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BELMONT WATER CORPORATION WATER SYSTEM  
MARCH 06, 2023 

 
 

CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER ORDER 
 

 
On Tuesday, February 28, 2023, as a precautionary measure, you 
were notified to boil your tap water for drinking and cooking 
purposes or use bottled water.   
 
The Belmont Water Corporation Water System, in conjunction with 
the State Water Resources Control Board, has determined that the 
problem has been corrected. Comprehensive testing of the water 
has been performed showing that no coliform bacteria were 
detected, and your water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary 
to boil your tap water or for you to consume bottled water. 
 
For more information call: 
 
Water Utility contact: Michael Gerosa, Operator, 559-287-6125 
 
State Water Resources Control Board – Division of Drinking Water: (559) 447-3300 
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